
SAVE THE DATE
Transition Roadshow
Mr Hren, Headteacher from Saint Paul’s Catholic High School 
will be attending St.Elizabeth’s Primary School on Wednesday 
9th October to present a Transition Roadshow and would like to 
invite all parents and students of Yrs 5 & Yr 6 to attend.

The roadshow will take place in the school hall from 3pm 
until 4pm. 

A powerpoint of Yr 5 & Yr 6 students will be shown during their 
transition day at Saint Paul’s as well as past students who will 
answer any questions you may have.

WEDNESDAY

OCTOBER

2019

09
Mr Hren Headteacher

Working together with St.Elizabeth's Catholic Primary School


